February 2024 Open Mic Notes

Here are the topics discussed at the open mic on February 
· The legality of biking on sidewalks, particularly on bike-unfriendly streets such as Bethel & Sawmill
· Generally the law is that bikes shouldn't be on sidewalks, but CPD generally doesn't enforce it on busy streets without a bike lane/shared use path.
· E-Bikes and Speed Limits
· For e-bikes and e-scooters, speeds are limited to 18mph when fully motorized

